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World Book Day:                                                       

Well done to all who contributed to our Masked Reader event, the children really enjoyed 

guessing who all the mysterious characters were.  The ‘Unusual Reading’ video was shared 

via MarvellousMe earlier, the winners for this were: Abel O, Paddy B, Jaxon T, Quinn B, 

Aaron W, Alanya W, Kennedy B, Jacob L.          

Return to school: 

We cannot wait to welcome all the children back into school on Monday.  A reminder to 

please send them in full uniform with book bag and PE kit as we will return to a full 

curriculum.  Music lessons will return also with SoundAdvice, as will Breakfast Club and 

After-School Club with Mrs Kerrison and Mrs Parkin, bookable via ParentMail.  A reminder of 

the school times: 

Nursery- 8.45- 11.45, 12.35- 3.35pm 

Owls, Year 1 and Year 2- 8.50- 3.30pm 

Years 3,4,5 and 6- 8.30- 3.10pm.   

A reminder for siblings, they must be dropped at the earliest time and collected at the latest 

time to avoid missed learning time, please do not wait on playground between collections of 

children.   

Water fountains are not in use at the moment so please send a water bottle each day (no 

juice) and children may wear extra layers to keep them warm, but need to still wear school 

jumper on top, or school fleece (we will continue to keep classrooms well ventilated to 

prevent spread of germs).   

All PE will be outside where possible so children can wear a tracksuit and will need trainers.   

Please remind children of the importance of washing their hands regularly, using hand 

sanitiser and maintaining a distance from others.   

 

School kitchen assistant: Aspens (our catering provider) are looking for someone to support 

in our school kitchen over lunchtime (10 hours a week- 12pm-2pm daily helping with service 

and clearing away).  If you are interested, please go to www.aspens-services.co.uk/careers   

  

 


